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Reception Science Dome Experience: Wednesday 1st November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to announce that a visit from ‘Science Dome UK’ has been arranged to take place on
Wednesday 1st November 2023 for children in Reception. As part of our science learning this term,
your child will be learning about The Solar System. During this experience, your child will be taking on
the role of an astronaut and learning about space, more specifically the moon.

As the Science Dome is visiting us at Livingstone Academy, there are no changes to the academy day.

In order for us to cover the costs of the trip, we ask for a contribution of £8 per child. Please note that
the science dome will not be able to go ahead if the relevant funding cannot be met.

You will receive a ParentMail notification and prompt for payment. Please ensure payment is
made by Wednesday 15th November 2023. You will be asked to provide consent when making
payment via the ParentMail app.

We are so excited to have a great day out consolidating our science learning.

As always, if you have any queries or concerns, please do contact us.

Yours sincerely,

The Reception Team


